SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING — Monday, March 16, 2020

The Cambridge City Council met in special session on Monday, March 16, 2020, at City
Hall with the following council members present: Mayor Kovarik, Todd, McBreen, Thom,
Macki, Baxter. Absent. None. Visitors: None.

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Kovarik at 7:00 p.m.

Mayor Kovarik opened for public comment the hearing to consider proposed plans,
specifications, form of contract and estimated cost of the Cambridge Opera House
Project. He reviewed the project specifications and indicated that the schedule for bidding
and construction would be delayed due to the uncertainty of the Covid-19 threat. No
citizens were in attendance to comment, and no written comments were received prior to
the hearing. A motion by Thom, seconded by Macki, to close the public hearing. Roll
Call: All Ayes.

Mayor Kovarik opened for public comment the hearing to consider the proposed budget
for the city for FY2021. The council reviewed the proposed budget. No citizens were in
attendance to comment, and no written comments were received prior to the hearing. A
motion by Macki, seconded by Todd, to close the public hearing. Roll Call: All Ayes.

Resolution No. 20-06, “Adoption of Budget and Certification of City Taxes”, was presented
to the council. A motion by Thom, seconded by Macki, was made to approve the FY21
city budget. Roll Call: Ayes: Baxter, Macki, McBreen, Thom, Todd. Nays: None. Motion
carried.

The council discussed the format of future meetings due to federal and state guidelines
concerning gatherings and social distancing during the Covid-19 pandemic threat. At this
time, the council decided to hold meetings as usual with the realization that this may need
to change based on updated guidelines.

A motion by Thom, seconded by Macki, to adjourn the meeting. Roll Call: All Ayes. The
meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m.
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